
From: Beth Heard Guy < > 
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 5:49 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Alex Ehrlich < >
Subject: EB2020
 
Dear OEB,
We have calculated that if you change our customer classification, from Seasonal to Rural Tier,
where Hydro says we would be put, due to the size of our region, our bills are going to increase by
100%, not the 10% that you warned in the Notice of Feb 8, 2021. This is not fair. We feel it would
be fair to put us into residential medium density. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
 
Elizabeth H. Guy
 
Account number:




